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Dear Parents and Carers
What an amazing week! 

Firstly, Class 1 have been private investigators this week, as items have gone missing from inside the classroom. We hope there is no connection, but they read a story called Burglar Bill and virtually the next day Otis, the Orangutan, disappeared. The children have had to look for clues and even learnt how to take fingerprints in order to solve the mystery. A local police station has now been erected in the corner of the classroom and Miss Heath and Mrs Grant are convinced this will be the final step towards finding Otis…we’ll keep you posted! 

Class 2 have been investigators too. They have continued to look at different habitats and this week they have visited the rainforest. They looked very carefully at how animals have adapted to living in this extreme environment which they loved doing. During their RE lessons they have discussed how Christians show their love for God. They talked about going church, celebrations and what little things Christians do each and every day to show their love for others and God. 
Class 3 have also worked extremely hard this week by delivering a very special worship to all the children in the MAT! They focused on our value, Truth, and how we should always tell the truth even though sometimes it’s difficult. Year 4 learnt their lines, and spoke with such confidence which made Miss Humphries, Miss Vivash and Mrs Hopkirk very proud – they represented our school so brilliantly!   
Class 4 seem like they can’t do enough in school at the moment. Not only are Class 4 working exceptionally hard during their lessons e.g. writing interesting narratives; solving problems involving all 4 operations in maths; using atlases to explore capital cities of North America but also using their own free time to help make our school look beautiful. They have been tidying the allotments, with the help of Mrs Chell, and picked some of the fruits from our orchard which, with the help of Mrs Chell and Mrs Gill, baked crumble for the rest of the class to sample. What super citizens of the future! 
Take a look at our website to see our class blogs or follow us on Twitter to find out more!

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 25.9.20:
Class 1 –Bella-Rose
Class 2 – Hope and Jade
Class 3 – Jacy and Kourtney
Class 4 – Paige and Eloise
Go Team 44 sponsorship: 

Well what can I say but, A BIG THANK YOU!!!!
Our target was to raise £100 to help support families with a deaf child, or the child themselves but the money raised has exceeded all our expectations….
A grand total of £687.05
£12.50 could give a deaf child’s family valuable support through a confidential Helpline;

£50 could fund a workshop to help a deaf child learn how to be independent; 

£180 could help fund technology to help a deaf child hear school lessons more clearly.

Harvest Festival:

Your kindness is never taken for granted and once again a big thank you for all your donations of food which will help support a local charity, Pathways. The sheer volume of donations has been overwhelming and I am sure will help those in need. Our friends from St. Stephen’s Church are collecting your donations to Thank you! 
American Diner Day:

What a success! Mrs Gill provided the children with a super lunch - fit for any American diner. The dining hall was dressed in flags and bunting and over 100 children, including our Under 5s, joined in with the experience. The children loved dressing in red, white and blue but I think the special visit from Donald Trump (known to her friends as Esme) really made this a day to remember. 
Reminder of staggered start and end times to the school day:

                                  Start of day

8.30am – class 4

8.35am – class 3

8.40am – class 2

8.45am – class 1

End of day

3.15pm – class 1

3.20pm – class 2

3.25pm – class 3

3.30pm – class  4

On Fridays, school will be closing after lunch. Pupils who are not attending care club will be dismissed as follows:

1.15pm – class 1

1.20pm – class 2

1.25pm – class 3

1.30pm – class 4
Reminder:  Precious Peeps can provide care for Friday afternoons (1.30pm – 3.30pm), so please contact the office if your circumstances change and additional child care is needed during the term. 
Reminder: The website has up to date risk assessments regarding Covid-19 and as situations change, the website will be a good point of contact regarding what is and is not allowed in school. 
Please do not send your child into school if they are displaying any of the following:

· Temperature above 37.5C

· Cough

· Loss of taste or smell
Reminder: Please complete your photograph permission form for the website and Twitter
Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times, and I hope you all enjoy a restful weekend.
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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